
From: Pepper, James [James.Pepper@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 11:26 AM 

To: Benedict, Jennifer 

CC: DiRuocco, Luciana; Wisdom, Leslie 

Subject: RE: Valley Reporter inquiry re: Act 166 

 

 
I called him back yesterday. You don’t need to respond.  
 

From: Benedict, Jennifer  
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 10:58 AM 
To: Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> 
Cc: DiRuocco, Luciana <Luciana.DiRuocco@vermont.gov>; Wisdom, Leslie 
<Leslie.Wisdom@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Valley Reporter inquiry re: Act 166 
 
Hi Pepper, 
 
I received a vm on the 13th (sorry, trying to keep up with all of my calls) from Chris from Valley 
Reporter.  He is asking about “problems with our supervisory union and screening preK providers.”  I 
have not returned his call and thought you might want to advise who is best to do so.  His number is 
496-3607.   
 
How would you like us/me to proceed? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Jen Benedict, Director 
Child Care Licensing & Financial Assistance 
DCF – Child Development Division 
280 State Drive, NOB 1 North 
Waterbury, VT  05671-1040 
 
(c) 802-224-6236 

 


